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Interesting discussion at Senate Transportation--bill to be dropped tonight
  
Murray prime sponsor, Swecker Haugen and Jarrett will cosponsor 
  
cap state contribution at 2.4  
tolls for 400 mil 
investment grade tolling study 
state not responsible for seawall 
deep bore tunnel in statute 
county city roles not mentioned in legislation 
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